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The priority for the on-site team has been to make the development wind and watertight. This required a focus on the roof and the installation of doors and 
windows. 

This is now 95% complete and the final part of the roof will be finished by the beginning of March. This can be done without the scaffolding and so, having 
painted the outside, the scaffolding has been removed and the original shape and form of the building has been restored.



Internal work has also progressed with all 
blockwork and stud walls now in place so that the 
various rooms are beginning to take shape. 

Kitchens and bathrooms have been ordered and 
the focus will now switch to the first fix followed by 
plaster boarding and plastering.


